
Clementina Marcovecchio Iaione 
Medico-Chirugo, December 2, 1924

Translation: This document was necessary to enter the country. The medical report was 
prepared by Dott. Quirino Piccirilli, Medico-Chirurgo and states that Clementina Iaione is 
in good health and passed all medical tests. This paper work was processed at the 
Consultate in Italy facilitating my mother’s entry to the United States through Ellis Island.


